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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with residents, as well as 
identifying happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity. 
 

-Unsettled weather conditions continue and once again the 

National Weather Service has issued a Winter Weather Advisory 

for our area, from 10pm tonight until 10am Saturday morning. 

Currently, the forecast calls for snow to begin falling late this 

evening, becoming heavier overnight, continuing through 

Saturday morning. Snowfall accumulations, not to exceed 4” 

are predicted.   
 

-This past Saturday, Plumsted Mayor Dominick Cuozzo, interacted 

with local residents, conducting his second “Meet the Mayor” 

event since becoming mayor. He encourages residents to utilize 

these monthly opportunities to openly discuss any community 

concerns or suggestions they may have, directly with him. The next 

event will take place on March 30. Additionally, Mayor Cuozzo 

may be contacted at (865) 604-3618 at any time.   

-Registration for New Egypt Recreation Baseball is now open. 

T-Ball and Babe Ruth practices will start in mid-March, with 

regular season games beginning in April. Registration closes 

on February 23, and ensures each player will have an 

embroidered name on their jersey. To register, simply visit the 

NE Recreational Baseball League Facebook page. 

-Holiday Closures for Presidents Day. Please note that due to the 

upcoming holiday the Recycling Center and Leaf & Branch 

Compost Site will be closed tomorrow, February 17, as well as the 

Municipal Building on February 19. Remember that the drop box 

outside the municipal building remains open 24/7, for documents, 

but NO currency.                                                                                         

This is an official publication of Plumsted Township. Questions, comments, 

suggestions and submissions for upcoming editions may be directed to 

pio@plumsted.org. 
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